
 
 
 

Class 7 have been enjoying regular zoom sessions. This week they followed and gave verbal 
instructions to draw/create a picture that was the same. They had to listen for the colour, object 

and position in order to draw the same image and had to think about these things when they gave 
out instructions. There were some great pictures as a result! 

 
 
 
In school, pupils in Class 8 have been getting in 
the Chinese New Year festive spirit and have 
made some masks to celebrate.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pupils in Class 10 have been taking the cold weather in their stride whilst exploring East Hill’s 
woodlands and trails. They were delighted to find that the mud and puddles they had 

encountered last week had turned to frost and ice when they returned this week! 
 

 
   
 

    
 

 
 

 
 



 
Meanwhile, at home, Aaron from Class 10 has been 
working really hard on creating a comic strip about Toy 
Story. In Aaron’s story Woody and Buzz go to the sun in a 
red rocket but it gets too hot and the characters get 
scared in case the rocket explodes. There is a part where it 
looks like it might not be a happy ending, but thankfully 
Jesse saves them all and slaps the sun!! Fantastic work!   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Stars this Week! 
Certificates that have been awarded 

this week have been for home 
learning, swimming and excellent 

communication! Well done!! 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

£1,000 donated to Mill Water for new bikes! 
 
We are delighted to have been awarded £1,000 
towards new specialist bike equipment from the Sports 
Foundation for the Disabled. The Foundation aims to 
support disabled people in South West England and 
Wales to access sporting opportunities and challenges. 
We look forward to sending them photos of pupils using 
the bikes on our new school cycle track. As well as 
fundraising for new bikes, Mill Water is engaging with 
regional schools, sports instructors and cycle clubs in 
order to create more inclusive cycling opportunities for 
our pupils once all schools re-open. 
 

Class 11 have been 
enjoying getting crafty this 

week, making cards and 
gifts for Valentine’s Day 


